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Ms. Nina Bell
Nuclear Safety Analyst
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW
4th Floor IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-84-328

Dear Ms. Bell:

This is in partial response to your letter dated April 25, 1984, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, four
categories of documents regarding plant performance.

The documents listed on Appendix A are being placed or are already in
J the NRC Public Document Room,1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC. You

may obtain access by presenting a copy of this letter or by requesting
foloer F01A-84-328 in your name.

The search for additional documents subject to your request is continuing.
As soon as our search is completed we will be in touch with you.

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: Appendix A
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APPENDIX A

1. 4/24/84 Memo for NRR Division Directors, et al., from H. R. Denton
re: NRR Monthly Technical Report for March 1984 (2 pages)

2. 4/12/84 Note for H. R. Denton from G. M. Holahan re: Diablo Canyon
OperatingExperience(3pages) :

l

3. 2/27/84 Memo for T. Novak from F. J. Miraglia re: Grand Gulf
OperatingExperience(7pages)

*4. 6/82 " Precursors to Potential Severe Core Damage Accidents:
1969-1979 A Status Report" NUREG/CR-2497 Volumes 1 and 2

5. 2/84 Draft " Precursors to Potential Severe Core Damage Accident:
1980-1981 A Status Report" NUREG/CR-3591, Volume 1

*Already in the Public Document Room
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